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CORRECTION:

The Ferris State University News Released entitled "Ferris West Central Chamber
Orchestra to present concert on Nov. 7," incorrectly stated in the first paragraph that
the event was a choral concert. This is incorrect, and should state the following:

"Ferris State University's West Central Chamber Orchestra will present its Fall
Concert on Sunday, Nov. 7 at 4 p.m. in the United Church of Big Rapids. Admission
is free and the concert is open to the public.”

Questions or comments regarding this release should be sent to Bill Taylor, Assistant
Director of News Services, at (231) 591-5604, taylorb@ferris.edu; or Zack East,
News Services and Media Relations, at (231) 591-2991, stuuam@ferris.edu.
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